May 5, 1988

H. R. Beebe, Inc.

Mr. Tony Korrie, President
6153 Trenton Road

Utica: N¥: 413502

Dear Mr. Korrie:

This letter is to inform you of something I'm sure
you already know - what an excellent employee you have
in Dick Sommers.

We were fortunate to have him in charge of our recent
remodeling at the Riverside office. He was always
courteous, patient and helpful through many difficult
situations. His helper, Tom, is also an excellent
worker and a very nice person.

zzyours ’

(Mrs.) Cecilia N. Hamel
Branch Manager
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